
From: Helen Janish   
Sent: Sunday, January 19, 2025 4:47 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
This is : 
Larry Janish 

 
DeSmet. SD 57332 
 
Telephone :  
  E-mail :  
 
ATTN: HP24-001 
 
I am very very opposed to the CO2 pipeline going through Kingsvury county. 
I live 1/4 south of this proposed pipeline. 
My home is down hill from the proposed pipeline and definitely represents a threat to my 
wife and my safety.  
 
Larry Janish 
 




